COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD’'S REGISTER OF SIIFI NG

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGIBTER

71, Fenchurch Street, I ondon, E.C.3

31st July, 1961.

Dear Sirs,

Steamer "FERNANDO"

DHGK/AB

I acknowledge receipt of your letter and enclosure
of the 12th instant, the contents of which have been noted.

The report of the General Examination held at
Gothenburg early in June has now received the consideration
of the Committee, and postponement of the Specisl Survey
until September, 1961 has now been approved. Please
inform the Owners accordinglye.

Yours faithfully,

bro glerk to the
Classification Committee.

Messrs. Henry C, Hudson & Co. Ltd.,
Calle 17, No.7=TT,

BOGOTA,

Colombias,

cofguE- 009859 - 008D




